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Burpengary bus stop moved for safer, easier access 
 
Design work to relocate the southbound bus stop on Burpengary Service Road (locally known as Morayfield 
Road) is now complete.  

Transport and Main Roads North Coast Regional Director Scott Whitaker said the design would improve safety 
and accessibility for bus travellers.  

"We're ensuring more convenient access for public transport users by relocating the existing bus stop further 
north," Mr Whitaker said.  

"This places the new bus stop closer to its northbound counterpart and the nearby residential village. 

"New pedestrian paths, additional lighting and a refuge crossing island will also improve safety for people 
crossing the road to use the new bus facility." 

Customers will continue to be able to catch route 660 from the new southbound stop.  

The 660 service operates seven days a week. It provides access to many local destinations including 
Morayfield Shopping Centre, Burpengary Plaza, Market Square Deception Bay, Kippa-Ring station, Peninsula 
Fair Shopping Centre and Redcliffe Hospital. 

Construction is anticipated to start mid next year (2021), weather and construction scheduling permitting.  

The Burpengary Service Road bus stop relocation project is funded by the Queensland Government's 
Passenger Transport Infrastructure Investment Program.  
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